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Your Re[~ i 

~fyRey.     IE/LP 5th December 1991 

Due to the lack of response to my memo of t~he 7th Novemt~r Dro Logan %£tl be unable to 

ccmment on specific cases~ however~ we have arranged a meeting for all members of staff 

at Redclyffe who have concerns on the prescribing of Diamorphine on 9aesday !7th 

December at 2 p.m. to discuss %he subject in general terms. 

It is not our intention to m~ke t~his meeting .in any way dtreatening to staff, our aim 
is purely to allay any concerns staff may have so I hope everyone will take the 
opportunity to attend and help resolve this issue° 

Io Evans 


